
 

 

METROPOLITAN NASHVILLE-DAVIDSON COUNTY 
TRANSPORTATION LICENSING COMMISSION  

 
Minutes 

June 24, 2021 
 

The Metropolitan Nashville-Davidson County Transportation Licensing Commission (TLC) met for a regular 
meeting on this date in the Jury Assembly Room of the Historic Courthouse.  Present were Vice Chair Pat 
McNally and Commissioners Carey Rogers, Jessica Powell, Mona Lisa Warren and Carol Westlake (5).  
Present were Metro Legal Advisers Theresa Costonis along with TLC staff members Millie Carman and Billy 
Fields.  
 
The Vice Chair called the meeting to order at 1:39 p.m. then led the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a 
reading of the Notice of Appeal Statement which outlined the right of appeal of TLC decisions. 
 
Vice Chair with a second from Commissioner Carr moved approval of the minutes from the previous 
meeting.          

 
ACTION: Approved  3-0  

 
Public Hearing 

 
The Chair announced a public hearing for the purposes of consideration of any changes to or applications 
for the operations of Emergency Wrecker Zones.  Director Fields explained there had been no requests for 
changes or additional new company applications.   
 
The Chair opened the Public Hearing, but there are no requests to speak.  
 
The Chair closed the public hearing. 
 
There was no additional action necessary.  

 
Horse Drawn Carriages 

 
Dallas J. Lancaster applied to be a horse drawn carriage driver but failed to fully disclose his background.  
After some discussion, Commissioner Rogers moved with a second from Commissioner Westlake to 
approve the application. 
 
 ACTION Approved  4-0 
 

 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
ATTEST:     APPROVED: 
 
________________________   ___________________________ _______________ 
Billy Fields      Patrick McNally    Date          
Director/Executive Secretary   Vice Chair     
 
 
 
 


